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PRESIDENT’S LETTER

Dear friends,

SVAC’s resurgence is the combination of efforts by not only our 

excellent staff, led by Anne Corso, but also importantly by those 

from the community who have volunteered their time and 

expertise as directors, committee members and in a myriad of 

other roles. We all owe them our thanks.

Last year, the board and the staff spent many months creating a strategic plan 

for SVAC to fulfill our mission of promoting and nurturing the arts. Measuring our 

success by the number of visitors we have on campus and our progress in making 

SVAC a sustainable organization for the next generation to enjoy, I am glad to report 

that we are making excellent progress meeting our goals.

Our attendance has been at the highest level in years, even with COVID breathing 

down our necks. curATE café exceeded our expectations, and demand for 

educational classes exceeded our capacity. Memberships are ahead of plan and art 

sales have reached new levels. We produced a successful holiday concert (Maxine 

Linehan’s) proving the point that our local community is thirsty for programming in 

the “off season.”

We are chipping away at campus maintenance that has been deferred over the last 

several years. You will enjoy our newly paved driveway and a freshly painted Yester 

House this spring. We have more to go and plan to accomplish these projects in the 

coming months.

We are also projecting our programming needs over the next several years and 

determining which campus buildings should be considered for improvements and 

modifications. Our newest building was conceived well over twenty years ago and 

our other programming buildings are even older. As responsible stewards of SVAC, 

we must acknowledge how the world we live in today is different from the world 

twenty years ago and what it will look like over the next twenty years.

Momentum is in our favor. With the leadership of Anne and her staff, I am excited for 

what the future holds for SVAC.

We thank you for your financial support. Non-profits depend on the largess of their 

communities, and our community has been very supportive. Thank you again.

Bob Van Degna

President



DIRECTOR’S LETTER

Dear all,

As I begin my third year in Vermont, I am gratified to 

see how much SVAC has grown and how much this 

small but mighty community has supported us and 

all of the arts in the region. No one can deny that the 

pandemic has impacted us all personally, professionally, economically, and 

socially. Although we have experienced another challenging year, we have 

also seen people come together to support one another. As an institution, 

we have been challenged to think in new ways, create new programs, reach 

further into the community, and develop new partnerships. 

In this report, I want to share some of the positive stories around SVAC  

this past year:

• The return of performing arts to the stage 

• An expanding exhibition program featuring artists from around the world

• �An explosion of classes and camps that have made the campus more 

lively than ever

• �The launch of a first-class café that has become a community  

gathering place

• �A record number of awarded grants from foundations including SVAC’s 

first grant from the Andy Warhol Foundation for the Visual Arts

• New partnerships with cultural organizations

As we embark on a new year, we look forward to more exciting events: a new 

performance series, powerful exhibitions (and one that is the culmination of 

our grant from the Warhol Foundation), expanded classes and camps, exciting 

dining events, and more partnerships with area organizations including an 

onsite preschool with Maple Street School.

As you flip through the following pages, you will see these stories along with 

images and testimonials from our participants. We have heard from so many 

people how SVAC has touched their lives: from a parent who witnessed her 

child learning a new skill and coming out of his shell during camp, an artist 

whose work was recognized in the media through one of SVAC’s exhibitions, 

and a visitor who was moved by a work of art or a performance.

At the end of this report you will see an ever-growing list of donors, members, 

sponsors, and volunteers. Please take a moment to read these pages, as they 

hold so much more than a list. These people are the SVAC family, and it is 

each and every member of this family who makes all the work we do possible.

Thank you, and enjoy.

Anne Corso

Executive Director

SVAC is grateful for the 
leadership of its  
BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Bob Van Degna 
PRESIDENT

Debbie Wight 
VICE PRESIDENT

Peter Radford 
TREASURER

Peggie Telscher 
SECRETARY

Shelagh Costello Burke
Maxine Linehan
Leslie Keefe
Allison Piper Kimball
Brian Maggiotto
Cindy Marshall
Judi McCormick
Wenke Thoman
Peter Thompson

We thank those TRUSTEES 
whose terms ended in 2021

Terry Findeisen

SVAC STAFF
Anne Corso 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Connie Blatchford 
DEPUTY DIRECTOR FOR OPERATIONS  
AND EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

Erin Kaufman 
MANAGER OF EDUCATION AND  
PUBLIC PROGRAMS

Seth Dopkins 
FACILITIES DIRECTOR

Alison Crites 
MANAGER OF EXHIBITIONS AND 
INTERPRETIVE ENGAGEMENT

Jeremy Chestler 
MANAGER OF EVENTS AND  
EARNED INCOME

Dorie Morgantini 
FINANCE MANAGER

Mindy Wong 
CORPORATE AND FOUNDATIONS 
RELATIONS OFFICER

Kyle Gulley 
FACILITIES ASSOCIATE

Kim Van Olpen 
FACILITIES AND SECURITY ASSOCIATE

Iris Allen  
GALLERY AND SALES ASSOCIATE 

Abby Daley 
GALLERY AND SALES ASSOCIATE

Frances Shaw 
GALLERY AND SALES ASSOCIATE

Ella Workman 
GALLERY AND SALES ASSOCIATE

Crystal Walters  
GALLERY AND SALES ASSOCIATE
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EXHIBITIONS

“I don’t take responsibility at all”— the response of former president Donald Trump 

when asked about his role in the spread of COVID-19 in the US—was delicately

embroidered onto a facemask. The small work of art packed a punch when displayed 

within an entire room of hand-stitched textiles that depicted often controversial 

statements about the pandemic. “Tiny Pricks,” a public art project, was conceived by 

British Columbia artist Diana Weymar. Weymar’s group joined 41 other local, national, 

and international artists selected to participate in SVAC’s Unmasked: Artful Responses 

to the Pandemic exhibition, accompanied by a full-color catalog, which launched in 

January of 2021, during what were still the very dark days of the pandemic. 

Over the course of the year, SVAC presented 10 exhibitions and featured close to  

390 artists from around the world. In the spring, students from 15 area schools 

showed their work in the perennial favorite, Art from the Schools. SVAC hosted the 

Vermont Pastel Society for its annual exhibition. In SVAC’s ever-expanding artist 

This exhibit is a ray 

of light in this dark 

pandemic winter. 

Witnessing the  

visual results of the  

art-making process 

allows us to explore 

our own states of 

being even more 

deeply, fostering 

healing and hope. 

B. AMORE 

ART NEW ENGLAND 

MARCH/APRIL 2021 
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member program, artists showed the breadth 

and depth of their creativity in the spring 

and fall all member exhibitions, and 21 artists 

including photographers, painters, sculptors, 

installation and multimedia artists were 

selected for two rounds of solo exhibitions. 

A partnership with Salem Art Works in New 

York brought the progressive exhibition 

FORCE and over 70 loaned sculptures to the 

Stroup Family Sculpture Park. Internationally 

renowned glass artist Toots Zynsky served 

as the keynote speaker and guest artist in 

the 2021˚F: 10th Anniversary Vermont Glass 

Guild Exhibition. A timely exhibition, Our 

Tangled Choices, featured Pat Musick Carr’s 

and Michelle Lougee’s artwork exploring the 

fragility of the planet and humans’ impact on 

its health. Community-written labels featured 

the voices of 11 community members, who 

drew from their personal and professional 

experiences to offer poignant reflections on 

the environmentally themed art. 

To complete the 2021 season, we offered two 

complementary exhibitions: a presentation of 

Japanese woodblock prints by the extraordinarily prolific 19th century artist Utagawa 

Hiroshige titled Hiroshige and the Changing Japanese Landscape in the Wilson 

Museum and The World Between The Block And The Paper, featuring a group of 

contemporary artists hailing from the US, East Asia, and Europe, who explore the 

medium of woodblock printing, displayed in the Yester House galleries.
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Education is at the heart of SVAC’s mission, 

and educational programming in 2021 was some 

of the strongest on record. As we continued 

to offer year-round programming for children 

and adults, over 4,000 students participated in 

classes – both virtually and on campus. Adult 

classes included a diverse group of offerings 

including classes in drawing, painting, pastels, 

sculpting, fiber, photography, and many “Meet 

the Artist” lectures offered in conjunction with 

SVAC’s solo exhibitions. As warmer months 

allowed for outdoor activities, students flocked to 

plein air painting and Yoga in the Trees classes. 

The year ended appropriately with a Winter 

Solstice and Mindfulness celebration.

As parents looked for engaging opportunities for their children, youth classes were 

particularly well-received. Students of all ages participated in school break camps, 

after-school classes in pen and ink drawing, acting, and multimedia. Programs 

for preschool-aged children included the popular movement class Hullabaloo, 

EDUCATION
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Story Walks and Art Together. Thanks in part to partnerships with the Manchester 

Rec Park and the Bennington Rutland Supervisory Union, every one of SVAC’s 14 

summer art camps filled to capacity. 

Our favorite program, and one born out of necessity, was the Backpack Program. 

Last year, art teachers were struggling to provide art materials for their students as 

COVID-19 made sharing impossible. 

To help alleviate the burden, 

SVAC partnered with 11 schools in 

Bennington and Rutland counties 

and served close to 300 students 

and families. The program worked 

directly with teachers to provide 

free take-home backpacks filled 

with art lessons and materials 

to complement school curricula. 

The activities paired students with 

SVAC’s teaching artists and helped 

children to make sense of life during 

the pandemic, to feel connected, 

and to have a creative outlet.

My daughter was super 

excited to see the exhibit 

today and share with 

her grandparents. It 

is really an awesome 

contribution to the 

community that you do 

this – it is incredible to 

think how empowering 

it is for students to see 

and share their work in 

this setting/in this way. 

Thank you! 

        – �PARENT OF STUDENT 

PARTICIPANT  

FROM ART FROM  

THE SCHOOLS
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In the words of the great Louis Armstrong (who performed at SVAC 

in 1958), “music is life itself.” After such a long hiatus, never again 

will audiences or performers take for granted the power to connect 

people through live performances. In 2021, SVAC brought the 

performing arts back to campus both inside and outside for a lively 

season. The Manchester Music Festival hosted its 47th season of 

chamber music with main stage performances in the Arkell Pavilion 

and outside in the allée, and its young artists’ recitals showcased 

talented up-and-coming musicians in Yester House galleries. New to 

campus, and with a newly built outdoor stage, the Dorset Theatre 

Festival offered two summer plays: “Laughing Wild” and “Queen of the Night.” 

Taconic Music performed for SVAC’s families during camp and Halloween on the Hill 

and brought its “Meet the Strings” and student recitals into the galleries. 

In addition to our partner 

programs, SVAC hosted its 

own performance series 

with Artichoke Dance 

and student dancers in 

the Stroup Sculpture Park, 

SVAC Presents the Blues, 

Bob Stannard and Those 

Dangerous Bluesmen, Carling 

and Will’s “Soon Comes the 

Night” album launch, and 

Maxine Linehan’s tribute to 

Petula Clark, as well as an 

epic holiday performance and 

album release for “This Time 

of Year.” Over 5,500 people 

attended these shows.

PARTNERSHIPS & PERFORMANCES
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May 26 was a memorable day in SVAC’s history: curATE 

café opened its doors for regular dining service.  

Since that day, hundreds of diners have enjoyed al fresco 

lunches on the newly expanded patio looking out at 

the mountain view; couples and friends have enjoyed 

special occasion dinners; theater and concert patrons 

have enjoyed pre-performance meals; business meetings 

have been made more enjoyable with great food and a 

beverage; and curATE café has become known as the  

place to be for Sunday brunch.

The long-awaited launch of curATE café  

was several years in the making and possible  

only thanks to generous donors who helped  

to bring about an architectural renovation  

that honors the historic Yester House while 

incorporating modern amenities, and a 

partnership with Church Street Hospitality 

(known for well loved establishments including 

Barrows House, Dorset Inn and Publyk House).

In addition to being a popular dining destination, 

the café and its commercial kitchen also serve 

as the launchpad for weddings and other special 

events. In 2021, SVAC hosted four weddings, 

several private rentals for corporate events, and a 

fundraiser for the Manchester Police Department.

CAFÉ

DIRECTOR’S CHOICE:  

the curatini - Grey 

Goose vodka, Pama 

liquor, Grand Marnier, 

fresh squeezed lemon 

juice, pomegranate 

arils, shaken with 

ice. Served best with 

dessert!
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In an era when many felt isolated, SVAC strove to be a safe, fun, and welcoming 

place for the entire community through a variety of programs and events. SVAC 

served as a second classroom for many students offering after-school programs in 

partnership with our local elementary schools, days of service for  

Burr & Burton Academy students, the recital venue for Red Fox Community School, 

and the destination of choice for parent association mixers. 

In collaboration with Manchester Historical Society, SVAC 

Executive Director Anne Corso curated an exhibition from 

SVAC’s permanent collection of artwork by Luigi Lucioni, 

which was displayed at the Ekwanok Country Club in 

Manchester, a place that Lucioni frequently painted during 

his decades-long career. The exhibition’s opening night 

and gallery talk drew nearly 100 attendees.

The perennial favorite program Halloween on the Hill 

gave families the opportunity to have a safe alternative 

to trick-or-treating. Participants enjoyed music and 

spooky stories from Taconic Music, live magic shows and 

performances by the Long Trail School band, pumpkin 

COMMUNITY EVENTS



carving and costume contests and parades, and of course, lots of treats and prizes 

generously donated by community businesses. 

December saw the return of the popular Holiday Craft Market. Twenty-seven 

vendors from across New England sold handmade wares including glass, pottery, 

wood, fiber, leather, and seasonal items delighting the hundreds of visitors who 

came to browse and shop.
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2021 FINANCIAL SUMMARY

SVAC began to realize its potential in 2021. 

Programming revenues were 89% above plan at 

$390,894 versus a plan of $184,367. For the year as a 

whole the combination of giving, largely annual fund, 

and membership income rose to $548,170 or 23% above 

plan. For the year as a whole, revenues were 47% above 

plan at $1,160,194 versus $790,227.

Higher levels of activity, and some additional expenses 

offset by associated grants, drove the year-to-date total 

for operating expenses to $1,299,679 versus a budget of 

$1,072,993 or 18% above plan.

The operating loss was significantly reduced to -$129,880 

versus a planned loss of -$295,482. 

Several extraordinary items are not reflected in the 

operating income number quoted above; however,  

they are reflected on the full income statement. They 

include additional COVID-19 relief grants totaling 

$127,601, a forgiven SBA loan of $6,000, and a $180,000 

restricted gift dedicated to capital expenditures. 

THREE YEAR SUMMARY 

It is important to note the improvement and changes  

in key contributors to SVAC’s financial sustainability  

over the past three years. Total revenues have seen  

an improvement of 216% since 2019. Within that total, 

programming has risen 244%; annual fund and 

membership revenues have risen 171%; and grants and 

bequest revenues have risen from zero to $163,850.  

This increase in revenues has been achieved with a much 

more modest — 26% — increase in costs. The strategic 

goal established in 2019 was to reduce the annual 

operating loss to within the capacity of a 4.5% draw on 

the endowment to cover. Given the present endowment 

total, that strategic goal was achieved in 2021.

39+61
EARNED REVENUE

Programs	 $ 390,928  
Membership	 56,655 
Interest	 625

TOTAL EARNED REVENUE	 $ 448,208 

CONTRIBUTIONS

Annual Fund	 $ 514,766 
Grants & Restricted Gifts	 163,850 
Sponsorship 	 25,458
Scholarship Fund	 7,945

TOTAL CONTRIBUTIONS	   $  712,019

TOTAL OPERATING REVENUE	 $  1,160,228

OPERATING EXPENSES
Programs	 $  291,150  
Facilities	 232,392 
Administration	 212,861 
Staffing	 553,706 

TOTAL EXPENSES	 $ 1,290,109
OPERATING LOSS	 -$ 129,880

EXTRAORDINARY INCOME

COVID-19 Relief	 $127,602  
SBA Loan Forgiveness	 6,000 
Restricted Gifts	 180,000

TOTAL EXTRAORDINARY INCOME	 $ 313,602 

TOTAL INCOME	 $ 1,473,830

NET PROFIT: 	 $183,721

39%  
TOTAL EARNED 
REVENUE

61%  
TOTAL 

CONTRIBUTIONS

OPERATING
REVENUE

23+18+16+4343%  
STAFFING

23% PROGRAMS

18% FACILITIES

16% ADMINISTRATIONS

OPERATING
EXPENSES

*Fiscal Year runs from January 1 to December 31, 2021



Individuals

​​Yoshi Akiyama

Meg Benasich

Megan Mayhew Bergman

Carol Berry

Sam Bledsoe

Cara Boshart

Maeve Bouchett

Willa Bryant

Adrien Broom

Hoa Campbell

Orland Campbell

Martha Carey

Larissa Hall Carlson

Kit Chamberlain

Rachel Coffield

Judy Cohen

Rebecca Cohen

Irene Cole

Fiona Corbett

James Crews

Maria Cummins

Karl Dooling

Kyle Dooling

Lee Ferguson

Terry Findeisen

Clark French

Lu French

Dona Mara Friedman

Geoffrey Gee

Alice Gilborn

Cassie Halstead

Tina Hartell

Peter Hetko

Patty Hudak

Max Hurly

Kathleen James

Jillian Kersten

Travis Kline

Matthew Lerman

Bonnie Levis

Carol Luders

Carol Macel

Georgine MacGarvey

Lila McSorley

Cat Moulis

Bill Muench

Gillian Munson

Andrea Myklebust

Marissa Pagliccia

Kathy Penge

Matt Proft

Abby Raeder

Cynthia Rosen

Laura Rosenthal

Steven Schlussel

Gary Schwartz

Claudia Shell-Raposa

Stanton Sears

Dan Seiden

Joseph Smith

Carol Sullivan

Anthony Surratt

Robin Tashjian

Emily Umphlett

Mary-Anne Van Degna

Els Van Woert

Sadie White

Susan White

Cindy Woodruff

Barbara Zapin

Businesses and 
Organizations

Above All Vermont

Arlington Memorial Middle 
High School

Artichoke Dance Company

Bennington Museum

Burr and Burton Academy

BBA Cinematography Classes

Church Street Hospitality

Currier Memorial School

Depot 62

Dorset Theatre Festival

The Dorset School

Ekwanok Country Club

Fisher Elementary

Flood Brook School

Garden Club of Manchester

Green Mountain Academy for 
Lifelong Learning

Inclusive Arts Vermont

Long Trail School

Long Trail School Music 
Department

Magnum Pro Audio, LLC

Manchester Business 
Association

Manchester Elementary 
Middle School

Manchester Historical Society

Manchester House of Pizza

Manchester Music Festival

Manchester Village School

Maple Street School

Merwin Studios

Mettawee Community School

Mettowee Mint

Middletown Springs 
Elementary School

Molly Stark Elementary School

Mother Myrick’s

The Mountain School at 
Winhall

Northshire Bookstore

Northshire Day School

Old Mill Road Media

Orvis

Pownal Elementary School

Price Chopper

Red Fox Community School

rk MILES

Salem Art Works

Sam’s Wood Fired Pizza

Shaw’s Supermarkets

Shaftsbury Elementary School

The Silver Fork

Small Batch Granola

Southwestern Vermont 
Medical Center

Starbuck’s, Manchester

Stewart’s Shops

Stratton Mountain School

The Studio at Strawberry 
Fields Lane

Sunderland Elementary 
School

Taconic Music

Vermont Arts Council

Vermont Arts Exchange

Vermont Curators Group

Vermont Glass Guild

Vermont Humanities

Village School of North 
Bennington

Wells Village School

West River Montessori School

Woodford Hollow Elementary 
School

*Fiscal Year runs from January 1 to December 31, 2021

COMMUNITY PARTNERS, IN-KIND DONORS AND VOLUNTEERS
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We are so very grateful to our donors and members who have supported our vision for 

the Southern Vermont Arts Center. We have endeavored to accurately acknowledge your names 

and contributions. Many thanks for your continuing belief in this organization. — ANNE CORSO

Luminary ($50,000+)

The Andy Warhol Foundation 
for the Visual Arts, Inc.

Penny and Alan Griffith

Janice Izzi and Lyman Orton

U.S. Small Business 
Administration

Mary-Anne and Bob  
Van Degna

Debbie and Bill Wight

Visionary ($25,000 - $49,000)

James Clubb

Anne Corso and Tim Griffith

Susan Hunter and  
Doug Watson

Judi and T.D. McCormick

Leadership Circle  
($10,000 - $24,999)

Connie and Bob Ferguson

Allison and Walker Kimball

Maverick Capital Foundation

Nancy Pierson

Stanley Stroup

Wenke Thoman and  
William Sterns

Lisa and Robert Thomas

Vermont Afterschool, Inc.

Vermont Arts Council

Patron’s Circle ($5,000 - $9,999)

Kim Beaty

Berkshire Bank Foundation

Judith Buechner

Liz and Andrew Cooper

Mary and Alec Gerster

Claudia and Peter Kinder

Maxine Linehan and  
Andrew Koss

George W. Mergens 
Foundation

Northshire Bookstore

Constance and Arthur Page

Maggie and John Picotte

Valerie and Peter Radford

Katherine and Adam Stauffer

Derry Taylor

Peggie Telscher and  
Tom Snopek

Patricia and Peter Thompson

Southwestern Vermont  
Health Care

Vermont Humanities

Community Circle  
($2,500 - $4,999)

Anonymous

Alcyon Foundation

Art Alliance for  
Contemporary Glass

Shelagh and Michael Burke

Hoa and Orland Campbell

Linda and Bill Drunsic

Keeler Motor Car Company

Georgine MacGarvey and 
Steve Holman

John Peckham

Tara Shannon and  
Hugh Johnson

Anthony Surratt and  
Todd Harrington

The Windham Foundation

Charles R. Wood Foundation

Advocate ($1,000 - $2,499)

Alliance Group, Inc.

Dorothy Ashton

Lynn and Jerry Babicka

Diana and Michael Bickford

Judith and Parker Blatchford

Carolyn Blitz and  
Joshua Sherman

Casella Waste Systems

Catamount Security

Jane S. Childs

Cornelia and Dick Dopkins

Caitlin and Tim Fitzsimmons

Pat and Dick Fowler

Virginia Freeman

Lu and Clark French

Gisela Gamper

Nancy and Charles Griffith

Diane and Tommy Harmon

Roby Harrington

Francis Hatch

Heritage Family Cares for  
You Foundation

Inn at Manchester

Diana and Thomas Kelly

Elaine and Arthur Kelton

Melinda and Philip Kirstein

Ursula and Paul Lowerre

Cindy Marshall and  
Craig Waller

Axel Mundigo

Gillian Munson and  
Taylor White

Kathleen and Benjamin 
Needell

Northshire Networks

Ellen and Ned Oelsner

Carole and Nicholas Parks

The Perkins Charitable 
Foundation

Penelope Peterson

Judie Robbins

Rebecca Robinson

Erin Ross and Peter Hershberg

Janet and Douglas Russell

Mary and Bob Schwartz

Els Van Woert and  
Simon Perkins

W.H. Shaw Insurance Agency

Taconic and Green Regional 
School District

Lou and Bruce Zellner

Sustainer ($500 - $999)

Anonymous

Leigh and Richard Adams

Ellen Agress and Jay Gerber

Karen and Bob Allen

Sherri and Robert Alper

The Bank of Bennington

Anne Brett

Donna and Gordon Calder

Deborah and John Cave

Charlotte Harris and  
John Roach

Libby and Tom Hipp

Kelly and Webber Hudson

Alison Johnston

Robert & Joyce Jones 
Foundation

Paula and John Leibschultz

Joann and Robert Limbacher

Marcia and Ronald Lissak

Gabriela and Brian Maggiotto

Kaye Manly

Carolyn and James McArdle

Nancy Miller

Price Chopper’s Golub 
Foundation

Dale Raisig

Adele and Herman Raspe

Linda and Mikel Rollyson

Irene Schultz

Carol and Michael Smith

Susan Sommer and  
Stephen Warnke

Stewart’s Foundation

Catherine Stewart and 
Thomas Bourgeois

Susan and John Weiss

Mary and John Wight

Bebbins and Jim Yudes

Contributor ($250 - $499)

Chip Ams

Anonymous

Joel Ario

Barbara and Albert Bellino

Anne and Geoffrey Bennett

Ann and Joseph Berkery

Carmen Bodge and  
Paul Parker

Barbara and Lawrence Bodine

Ananda and Andrew Boyer

Julie and Andrew Burden

Becky and Bill Burke

Mia and John Clark

Stacy and Peter Clark

Evelyn Estey and Ron Crepeau

Betsy and John Fogarty

Christian Goff and  
Stephen Drunsic

Mary Jo Gourd

Margaret and Jeffrey Hamilton

Jessie and Allen Hutcheson

Marsha L. Karle

Rose Lansbury

2021 DONORS
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Juliette and Stallworth Larson

Ellen and Roger Leeds

Stephanie and Laurence Levy

Carol Luders

Marilyn and Robert Mazur

Mask4Missions Fund

Carol and Paul Miller

Dorothy and Peter Morgantini

Barbara and Joe O’Donnell

Kate and George Orme

Jennifer and William Philip

Alison and Constantine Ralli

R.K. Miles, Inc.

Penny and Jack Rohrbach

Christie Salomon

Janie and George Schildge

Joanne and Edward Shapoff

Jennifer and Andrew Shaw

Barbara and David Spizzirro

Gay and Roger Squire

Catherine and J.D. Sullivan

Joel Townsend

Consie West

Supporter ($100 - $249)

Winifred Aboff

Linda and Irwin Adler

Marcia Alissandrello

Anonymous

Maureen and William Auer

Deborah Black

Leslie and Sam Bledsoe

Catherine and Derek Boothby

Marilyn and David Brockway

Gail and Donald Brodie

Sallie Brophy

Christian Clifford

Irene and Chris Cole

Carolyn and Richard Connelly

Carol and Malcolm Cooper

Cindy Coppola

Kate and Patrick Daly

Karol and Richard Digan

Claudia and Jeremy Dole

Jo Ann Dongweck

Kathy and Robert DuGrenier

Ross Edwards

Lucille and Anthony Esposito

Tania and Thomas Evans

Fran and Chip Fauver

Kathleen Fisher and  
Rocco Maggiotto

Patricia Hancock

Marilyn and Jim Hand

Susan and Donald Hinkel

Andrea and Howard 
Honigsfeld

Marcia and Robert Horowitz

Nancy and James Howe

Barbara and Eric Jaffe

Arden Kahlo and Stan Okin

Peggy and Andrew Kahn

Eileen and Eric Kaufman

Pauline and Thomas Ketchum

Emy and John LaVecchia

Gail LeBoff

Cathy Long

Ann Lian and Donald Luke

Heidi and Michael Lynn

Joan McGinty

Heather McGuire

John McInerney

Robert and Linda 
Mielenhausen

Mary and Walter Miller

Kit and Dan Mosheim

Vicki Muller

Carol M. Munson

Marty and Jim Neumeister

Suzanne Nick

Jeff Nyweide

Carol O’Connor

Judy Pagnucco

Robin and Frank Palmeri

Carol and Barry Patterson

Slocumb H. Perry

Sandy and Norman Pessin

Susan Picotte

Murrie and Michael Polifka

Donna and Craig Powers

Barbara and Michael Powers

Barbara J. Price

Polly A. Raine

Meg and Brooks Robbins

Catharine Saelinger

Jill and David Sands



16

Supporter ($100 - $249) 
continued

James Schlessinger

Michi Tashjian

Gay Thimm

Brian Topping

Michael Touby

Ann and Peter Usher

Sunny and Frank Velie

Janet and John Ward

Andrea Wendell and Les 
Strauss

Gail Williams

Emily Yenilmis

Friend ($1 - $99)

Melissa Aakjar

Vivian Ciolli Ackerman

Patricia Arehart

Lynne Averill

Rachel Ax

Judith Barrows

Christina Battalia and  
Oliver Maggard

Paul Bergman

Gwen Bergner

Joan Bertin

Georgeanne Bonifanti

Heidi Bourhill

Shelley Buber

Leslie A. Burg

Miles Cable

Joanna Cahill

Courtney Campbell

Nicole Campbell

Chrissy and Paul Carroccio

Jean Cavenas

Jessie Cerretani

Kathryn and Charles 
Chamberlain

Heidi Chamberlain

Tiffany and Jeremy Chestler

Janet Crowder and  
Peter Cooper

Eva Csuhai

Michael Cunningham

Suzanne Dafni

Lucie Daley

Kathleen and Abbott de Rham

Daniel Diaz

Pamela Dickman

Joan and Edward A. DiMonda

Lindsay DiNatale Palkovitz

Tori Duhaime

Katie Eckrote

Breana Einsig

Kathleen Emig

Jill Epstein

Susana Epstein and  
Ian Watson

Nancy and Robert Faesy

Cathy Fales

Eric Friedmann

Pamela Frothingham

Robin and Jay Fuchs

Heather Gardner

Ann and Tom Gaudreaux

Megan Gault

Yara Gharib

Hannah Goodell

Jessica Gordon

Ann and Stephen Graham

Sarah Harris

Martha and Richard 
Heilemann

Ghetta G. Hirsch

Nancy E. Hoffmann

Annemaria Hornby

Betsy Hubner

Jacquelyn Hunt

Karyn Jackson

Elizabeth Karet

Melissa Kennedy

Thom Kerr

Kristen Kimball

Kathryn Kirwan

Victoria Kohler

Joanne Konold

Sarah Krinsky

Marsha Kroll

Jacqueline Leopold

Tajlei Levis

Aria Levitas
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Elizabeth Lindenberg

Lori Linskey

Todd Lockwood

Wendy Loew

Patricia G. Lovell

Linda Lynton

Julie Mackey

Lauren and Scott Magrath

Gwen and James Maiella

Kira Mait

Sandy M. Maloney

Bobi Mansour

Jennifer Marcotte

Cheryl Markey

Sage Maurer

Martha Mazeika

Lindsay Melzig

Britt Milano

Elinor and Charles Miller

Joanna Mintzer and  
Donald Ferrell

Chalice Mitchell

Catherine Moulis

Maggie J. Muldoon

Christine Nemec

Jeanne and Lee Nemlich

Ashlin Niemczyk

Kay R. Olson

Lindsay Palkovitz

Leah and Nicholas Parks

Gail Peck

Annemarie Peters

Deborah Poulin

Heather Putnam

Helene Quinn and 
 Anthony Knopp

Norma and Marvin Rappaport

Julia Reagin

Gigi Redmond

Bryan K. Richheimer

Elizabeth Robillard

Anna Noelle Rockwell

Devin Rondeau

Ron Rosenstock

Ina and Albert Rubin

Norma S. Saks

Meghan Sawtelle

Theodore Scally

Emily Schriebl and Dave Scott

Paula and Richard Schwartz

Carolyn and Timothy Scully

Janet Shaw

Lindsay Sigrist

Christy Silvester

Suzanne Sinnery

Donna Smith

Emery Smith

Sarah Smith

Christine Spencer

Nancy Spencer

Louanne and Stephen 
Spielman

Shira Sternberg

Suzanne Stevens

Melissa Strom-Olsen

Janet Tolton

Sarah and Robert Treat

Mary True and David McAneny

Robert J. Tucker

Cornelia Tuttle

Robin Urbanski

Shelley Viles

Peeranut Visetsuth

Sarah R. Waller-Golitko

Alison and Patrick Walsh

Anna White

Fadia Williamson

Amy Wilson

Amy Wright

Tatyanna Wright

Debra Wuersch

Jane W Wykoff

Gertrude Yager

Kim Eng Yeo

Rebecca Young

In Tribute

Anonymous 
In tribute to Barbara Schultz

Geoffrey and Anne Bennett 
In tribute to Bob and Nancy 
McCafferty

Lucille and Anthony Esposito 
In tribute to Gayle Vandervort

Paula and John Leibschultz 
In tribute to Judith Carbine

Susan Picotte 
In tribute to Gayle Vandervort

Dale Raisig 
In tribute to Alison Crites

Meg and Brooks Robbins 
In tribute to Billy Maloney

Stanley Stroup 
In tribute to Bob McCafferty

Corporate Sponsorship

Alliance Group, Inc.

The Bank of Bennington

Casella Waste Systems

Catamount Security

Heritage Family Cares for You 
Foundation

Keeler Motor Car Company

Northshire Bookstore

Northshire Networks

R.K. Miles, Inc.

Southwestern Vermont  
Health Care

Stewart’s Foundation

W.H. Shaw Insurance Agency

Grants

The Andy Warhol Foundation 
for the Visual Arts, Inc.

Art Alliance for  
Contemporary Glass

Berkshire Bank Foundation

Charles R. Wood Foundation

George W. Mergens 
Foundation

Maverick Capital Foundation

Price Chopper’s Golub 
Foundation

Taconic and Green Regional 
School District

U.S. Small Business 
Administration

Vermont Afterschool, Inc.

Vermont Arts Council

Vermont Humanities

The Windham Foundation

A special thank you to our 
donors and members who 
contributed to the SVAC 
Scholarship Fund. Your 
support helps us to provide 
scholarships to student and 
families facing financial 
or other hardships thus 
furthering our mission to 
nurture and promote the arts 
to everyone in our community.
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Supporting Members

Winifred Aboff

Leigh and Richard Adams

Jan and John Adams

Ellen Agress and Jay Gerber

Elizabeth Albertson and  
Hugh Crowl

Elizabeth Alden

Iris Allen

Julia and Stephen Allen

Sherri and Robert Alper

Chip Ams

Deedee and Timothy Anglum

Susan and Salvatore Anicito

Allison and David Ansel

Patricia Arehart

Joel Ario

Fran and Mark Aronowitz

Dorothy Ashton

Deborah and David Asinas

Penelope Auchincloss

Nancy and Reed Austin

June Azoulay

Lynn and Jerry Babicka

Jacki Baker and Ron Mancini

Pamela and Brian Barefoot

Judith Barrows

Lynda Baydin

Michael Beale

Kim Beaty

Melissa and Don Bell

Barbara and Albert Bellino

Anne and Geoffrey Bennett

Pat and Jack Bennett

Ann and Joseph Berkery

Joan E. Bertin

Diana and Michael Bickford

Thomas H. Blakely

Connie and Jon Blatchford

Judith and Parker Blatchford

Leslie and Sam Bledsoe

Carolyn Blitz and  
Joshua Sherman

June and Michael Blitzer

Susan and Robert Blumenthal

Carmen Bodge and  
Paul Parker

Barbara and Lawrence Bodine

Joy and Gregory Bollard

Harley Boniface

Cara and Greg Boshart

Danielle Boyce and  
Ryan Enderson

Ananda and Andrew Boyer

Maureen and Robert Brandt

Jan and John Brennan

Sandra Brent

Rebecca Breslow and  
Kenneth Sexter

Anne Brett

Mary and Jordan Broadworth

Gail and Donald Brodie

Carolyn Brogan and  
Yoshi Akiyama

Dina Bronson

Christie and Michael Bronstein

Jo Anne and Francis Brophy

Diana and Jerry Brophy

Lauren and Steven Bryant

Marcy and Scott Buckner

Judith Buechner

Patty and Tim Burch

Julie and Andrew Burden

Leslie A. Burg

Becky and Bill Burke

Jeannemarie and Alan Calfee

Linda and Joseph Camardo

Stephanie Cameron and  
Perry Hayes

Nicole and V. Noah Campbell

Hoa and Orland Campbell

Larissa Hall Carlson and  
David Lipsius

Lydia and Michael Carr

Annie and John Carter

Rhonna Cass

Deborah and John Cave

Marianne Chaikin

Kit and Chip Chamberlain

Tiffany and Jeremy Chestler

Judith Chestler

Adriana Chichester

Jane S. Childs

Sheila and William Childs

Janice and Peter Chingos

Mia and John Clark

Rhea and James Clark

Stacy and Peter Clark

James Clubb

Laura and James Clune

Judy Cohen

Kirsten Colburn and  
Maeve Grinold

Jeanne and Mitch Cole

Judith Colton

Kristin and Jon Comeau

Joann and Michael Cone

Carol and Brendan Conroy

Glanke Cooijmans and  
Erik Moses

Liz and Andrew Cooper

Carol and Malcolm Cooper

Ruth Corbett

Anne Corso and Tim Griffith

Alison and Joshua Crites

Janet and Peter Crowder

Maria Cummins

Martha and Richard Dale

Abby and Chris Daley

Lucie and Emma Daley

Kate and Patrick Daly

Helena and Neil Davidoff

Robert Davidson

Donna Davis

Kathleen and Abbott de Rham

Clare De Zengotita

Jill and Greg Dean

Lucine and Daris Delins

Amy and Craig DesRoberts

Robin Dey and Todd Jorn

Lesley and Robert Dial

Paula and Robert DiCrosta

Karol and Richard Digan

Joan and Edward DiMonda

Claudia and Jeremy Dole

Natalie and Bryan Donovan

Seth Dopkins

Cornelia and Dick Dopkins

Nancy and Eric Dorsch

Maegan and Jay Douglas

Michele and Peter Drasher

Linda and Bill Drunsic

Patricia Dupree*

Roger H. Edholm

Elaine Eff

Ruth and Norm Ellenbogen

Nancy and Daniel Ellis

Mary W. English

Jill Epstein and Ingrid Boyd

Susana Epstein

Leyla Eroglu and  
Alp Basdogan

Evelyn Estey and Ron Crepeau

Tania and Thomas Evans

Nancy and Robert Faesy

Seth Feman

Connie and Bob Ferguson

Lee Ferguson

Terry C. Findeisen

Sara Firebaugh and  
David O’Meara

Sherry and Glenn Firestone

Robin and Marc Fisher

Caitlin and Timothy 
Fitzsimmons

Betsy and John Fogarty

Barbara and Joseph Fontana

Marsha E. Fonteyn

Cherise and George Forbes

Kathleen and Todd Ford

Pat and Dick Fowler

Linda Foxworthy and  
Alan Brown

Jennifer and Gianfranco 
Francini

C J Frankiewicz

Stephenie Frawley

Christine Fredericks

Virginia Freeman

Lu and Clark French

David French

Flo and Alan Frey

Pamela Frothingham

Robert Fuchs

Catherine Mary Gallaher and 
Roger Goldstein

Maureen and Thomas Ganes

J. Violet Gannon

Sara Garay

Flora Garsten

Mary and Alec Gerster

Michael Ghitelman

Alice and Craig Gilborn

Tracey and Gregory Gilliam

Deanne Gilman and  
Thomas Walsh

Christine and John Glade

Christian Goff and  
Stephen Drunsic

Gerry and Irwin Goldberg

Melanie and Jeff Golden

Pamela and Jeffrey Goldman

Carol and Philip Goldsmith

David Golibersuch

Dorothy and William Goode

Samantha Gornstein

Mary Jo Gourd

Samuel Greene

Jacqui and David Griffith

Penny and Alan Griffith

Nancy and Charles Griffith

Janita and Garney F. Griggs

MEMBERS
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Laura and Sean Grimes

Janice Gudmundson

Kayla and Kyle Gulley

Lynn and Frank Gundersen

Joan P. Guryan

Laura and Nate Hagee

Howard Halligan

Cassie and Geoff Halstead

Margaret and Jeffrey Hamilton

Diane and Tommy Harmon

Roby Harrington

Charlotte Harris and  
John Roach

David Andrew Harris

Francis Hatch

Linda Hauge

Mary-Anne Hayes

Anne W. Hayes

Martha and Richard 
Heilemann

Amanda Henry and  
Peter Speck

Frank Herron

Ruthann and William Hession

Karen L. Heston

Paulette Hill

Brian Hiller and Don Dupont

Susan and Donald Hinkel

Libby and Tom Hipp

Leigh and Joshua Hodgin

Nancy Hoffmann and  
David Masalsky

Cynthia and Richard Holden

Mary Anne Holmes and  
David Watkins

Arlene and Daniel Holtzman

Karen Holtzman

Andrea and Howard 
Honigsfeld

Bonnie Hube and  
James Whittemore

Kelly and Webber Hudson

Nancy Hughes

Jacquelyn Hunt

Susan Hunter and  
Doug Watson

Janet Hurley and Lesley Brodie

Jessie Hutcheson

Elizabeth Hutchings

Sarah and John Hyland

Miriam Hyman

Linda and Don Ihde

Laura and Rick Iorio

Janice Izzi and Lyman Orton

Eric and Barbara Jaffe

Christine and Frank Jagisch

Andrea Johnson and Lisa Kern

Alison Johnston

Tom Joyce

Mary Lynne Jungers

Arden Kahlo and Stan Okin

Peggy and Andrew Kahn

Elizabeth Karet

Judy and Stewart Katz

Erin Kaufman and  
Mark Tashjian

Joan and Richard Kay

Leslie and Brian Keefe

Gail and Sandy Keeler

Katie and Rick Kelley

Diana and Thomas Kelly

Elaine and Arthur Kelton

Nancy K. Kemper

Lindsay Key and David Shade

Allison and Walker Kimball

Kristen Kimball

Claudia and Peter Kinder

Topsy and Andrew King

Melinda and Philip Kirstein

Jane and Arthur Klonsky

Deb and Bill Knowlton

Victoria Kohler

Marion Kokot

Maxine and Howard Kopelson

Monique and John Alan Korba

Barbara and George Kramer

Samantha and Isaac Krasny

Marsha Kroll

Emily LaCouture and  
Michael McSorley

Alexandra Langstaff

Rose Lansbury

William P. Larkin

Juliette Combe Larson and 
Stallworth McGowin Larson

John and Emy LaVecchia

David Lawrence

Elizabeth and Gavin Leckie

Patricia and James Lee

Ellen and Roger Leeds

Debbie and Eldredge Leeming

Roxanne Leighton

Eve Leons

Joanne and Allan Lerner

Aria Levitas

Susan and Douglas Levitin

Selwyn Levitt

Stephanie and Laurence Levy

Anette and Robert Lewis

James S. Lewis

Kat Lilith and Jedidiah  
Lilith-Streeter

Darren Z. Lilley

Joann and Robert Limbacher

Linda and Shannon Limoges

Maxine Linehan and  
Andrew Koss

Denise O. Lipkvich

Marcia and Ronald Lissak

Jeanne D. Little

Cathy Long

Nicole and Scott Loring

Ursula and Paul Lowerre

Jamie and Brian Luke

Jeffrey Lynch

Leanne and Stan Macel

Georgine MacGarvey and 
Steve Holman

Charles Macintosh

Ruth MacPherson

Gabriela and Brian Maggiotto

Lauren and Scott Magrath

Diane and Michael Maher

Dolores Mahlmann

Gwen and James Maiella

Iris Chiu and Kevin Maillard

Sandy and Kevin Maloney

Anna and Joseph Mancini

Mary Rita Manley

Kaye Manly

J. Robert Mann

Louise and Peter Marinelli

Rachel Mark and Frank Parent

Melanie and Robert Marquis

Elizabeth and Spencer Marsh

Christina and Donald Marshall

Cindy Marshall and  
Craig Waller
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Supporting Members 
continued

Ann and Matthew Mataraso

Florence Mauchant

Margaret Mazer

Marilyn and Robert Mazur

Allison Mazzullo and Elijah 
Bergman

Carolyn and James McArdle

Georgette McAuley and  
Kevin Duffy

Robert McCafferty*

Michelle McCartan and Brigid 
McCartan

Marion McChesney

Dana McCloskey and Eric Taub

Judi and T.D. McCormick

Joan McGinty

Allison and JJ McGowan

Patty McGrath and  
Joel Iannuzzi

Tricia and James Hess

John McInerney

Margo and Art McKenna

Gail and Tom McLaughlin

Dianne and John McLellan

Amy McNeil

Caren and Joe McVicker

Kelly and Mark Melekis

Fran and Ed Mellett

Andrew Mellett

Andrew J. Melton

Dorothy Meyer

Patti and Keith Michl

Cricket and Artem Mikheev

Britt Milano and Brian Loeb

Carol and Paul Miller

Mary Miller and Larry Lee

Mary and Walter Miller

Nancy Miller

Frances Mills

Joanna Mintzer and  
Donald Ferrell

Holly and Jim Mirenda

Judy Kolva and Gaetano 
Montelione

Nina and David Mooney

Dorothy and Peter Morgantini

Susan and Charlie Moritz

Dasha Mosley

Christine and David Moson

Barbara and Bill Muench

Kristin Mullaney and  
David Ertz

Axel Mundigo

Gillian Munson and  
Taylor White

Carol M. Munson

Marion and Skip Murfey

Patricia Murphy

Sandra and John Myklebust

Naneen and Axel Neubohn

Marty and Jim Neumeister

Mary and Ray Nevin

Heather and John Newman

Ashlin and Christopher 
Niemczyk

Patricia Noeker

Elaine and David Nordby

Leslie and Dayton Nordin

Lynette A. Novick

Nancy and David Nurnberger

Sarah Wight O’Connell

Cheryl and Jim O’Connor

Mary Beth and Mark O’Donnell

Barbara and Joe O’Donnell

Ellen and Ned Oelsner

Nancy and Kevin O’Toole

Sandra and Joseph J O’Dea

Patricia and Lance Odden

Sarah and Duncan Ogden

Jolyne Olah and  
Kevin Prudente

Kate and George Orme

Linda L. Oskam

Constance and Arthur Page

Marisa and Chris Pagliccia

Joyce Pakpke

Robin and Frank Palmeri

Joan and Mahendra Parekh

Carole and Nicholas Parks

Wendy and David Parsons

Maryann and Charles 
Pascarella

Carol and Barry Patterson

John Peckham

Slocumb and Lee Perry

Sandy and Norman Pessin

Barbara Petersen Parker

Penelope Peterson

Alice and Robert Pezzulich

Laurie and John Phelan

Jennifer and William Philip

Laurie and Ric Phillips

Margi and Michael Picotte

Maggie and John Picotte

Susan Picotte

Susan Lee Pierce

Elizabeth Pierpont

Nancy Pierson

Eileen M. Podlas

Murrie and Michael Polifka

Marianne M. Pollak

Anita Pomerance

Katherine and Elijah Porter

Alyssa and David Portny

Mary and John Powell
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Barbara and Michael Powers

Jennifer Price

Joy and Matt Proft

Heather Putnam

Margi and Andy Putney

Edward Pyle

Jacqueline and James Quigley

Valerie and Peter Radford

Polly Raine and  
Clement Yonkers

Alison and Constantine Ralli

Susan E. Ramsey

Meenak Rao

Norma and Marvin Rappaport

Adele and Herman Raspe

Monica Annette and Key Ray

Joanne and Douglas Ready

Barbara Reed

Gretchen Reilly

Loretta and Stanley Reisman

Sheila and Daniel Riesel

Merylee Riether

Judie Robbins

Meg and Brooks Robbins

Craig Roberts

Rebecca Robinson

Christina and Kevin Roe

Tamara and Anthony Rogers

Mary Patricia Rohmna

Penny and Jack Rohrbach

Linda and Mikel Rollyson

Susan and Steve Rooney

Joann P. Rooney

Erin Ross and Peter Hershberg

Ina and Albert Rubin

Joana and Ariel Rudiakov

Ann and Alfred Ruesch

Joseph Ruggiero and  
Howard Marcus

Christine and Kenneth Rush

Janet and Douglas Russell

Yukari Saegusa

Norma S. Saks

Jackie and Luke Salas

Christie Salomon

Mary Welsh and  
Roger A. Sandes

Jill and David Sands

Jillian Schiavi and  
Michael De Zayas

Janie and George Schildge

Mark A. Schlageter

Gretchen Schmidt and  
Cindy Laudenslager 

Linda and William Schroeder

 Paula and Richard Schwartz

Cindy and Michael Seligmann

Katharine and Laurence Senn

Tara Shannon and  
Hugh Johnson

Ann Shapiro

Joanne and Edward Shapoff

Jennifer and Andrew Shaw

Frances Shaw and  
Peter Brabazon

Sandra Sheppard

Marcia Shipman

Jane Shotwell

Lynn and Ron Simmons

Michael M. Sizemore

Themarge Small

Debbie and Steve Small

Margaret and Nigel Smith

Elsie Smith

Susan Sommer and  
Stephen Warnke

Cindy Spence

Barbara and David Spizzirro

Gay and Roger Squire

Mary Squire

Katherine and Adam Stauffer

Shira Sternberg and Kfir Kol

Catherine Stewart and 
Thomas Bourgeois

Andrea and Les Strauss

Stanley Stroup

Carolyn and Bill Stutt

Judith Stutt

Catherine and J.D. Sullivan

Derry Taylor

Peggie Telscher and  
Tom Snopek

Carroll Terry

Carol and Eustace Theodore

Wenke Thoman and  
William Sterns

Lisa and Robert Thomas

Patricia and Peter Thompson

Shirley and Timothy 
Thompson

Patrice Thornton-Dahlem and 
Stephen Dahlem

Carroll and Frederick Tobin

Jane and Bill Told

Michael Touby

Joel Townsend

Mary True and David McAneny

Nancy Truettner

Robin and Steven Tuch

Karen S. Turpin

Cornelia Tuttle

Barbara and Richard Urso

Sally B. Utiger

Rosemary and Louis Valerio

Els Van Woert and  
Simon Perkins

Zaid Van Giffen and  
Jeremy Walker

Kim Van Olpen and  
Sandra Wood

Tamara Vecere and  
Charles Sinesi

Sunny and Frank Velie

Erika Veth and  
Philip McGovern

Gladys A. Villalobos

Fern and Joe Wagner

Sharon and Richard Walker

Crystal and Brett Walters

Virginia Warren

Ali Wassick and  
Carson Thurber

Anna and Steve Webersen

Mary Webster and Kate Harris

Courtney and Matthew Weir

Debra and Donald Weiskopf

Debra and Samara Weiss

Kimberleigh Weiss and 
Christopher Lewit

Barbara and Robert Wells

Consie West

Tobin White

Roberta and William White

Margaret White

Anna and Cris White

Frances White and  
Harry Evans

Tracey and Dansby White

Ulrike G. K. Wegst

Mary and John Wight

Debbie and Bill Wight

Nancy F. Wigton

Pam and Treat Williams

Camilla Williams*

Fadia Williamson

Cindy Woodruff

Dana and Joe Woody

Ella Workman and  
Amelia Price

Jane M. Worley and  
Jay A. Reichman

Courtia Worth

Gertrude Yager

Emily and Emre Yenilmis

Barbara Zapin and  
Matthew Lerman

Lou and Bruce Zellner

Bei Zhang and Tao Wang

Mary Beth and Frank Zichelli

Michele and Elliott Zide

Nancy and Tom Ziegler

Alexis and Andrew Zinberg

Sarah and Steven Zoric

*In Memory
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Judy Ackerhalt

Barbara Ackerman

Vivian Ciolli Ackerman

Leslie Adler

Linda K. Adler

Ken Ahlering

Judy A. Albright

Susana Aldanondo

Kimberly D. Allison

David W. Arthur

Bill Aupperlee

Lynne Averill

J. Alexander Baker

Elisa Misoo Bang

John T. Baun

Brenda L. Bechtel

Irene Berkson

Rosalie Bischof

Bob Blackmon

Dale Sherman Blodget

Tiina Bockrath

Lauren Booth

Renee Bouchard

Heidi Boudreau

Lori Bradley

Margaret Brogan

Adrien Broom

Katherine Buchmayr

Ingrid Buckley

Corry Buckwalter

Nancy Burgess

Shelagh and Michael Burke

Donna and Gordon Calder

Nancy Calicchio

Judith Carbine

David Carmichael

Carlos E. Castellanos

Linde Caughey

Marilyn Cavallari

Denise Chiarella-Wohabe

Matthew Chinian

Donna Ciobanu

Chrystal Cleary

Irene Cole

Cathy Cone

Art S. Costa

Mary Angela Costabile

Philippa Edwards Cully

Stacey Cushner

Lynda Johnson Dailey

James E. Daly

Douglas David

Alan Del Vecchio

Liz Hawkes deNiord

Cheryl A. Derby

Maria Doglio

Thomas Doolan

Patricia Dowling-Bull

Rochelle DuBoff

Stuart DuBoff, M.D.

Abby DuBow

Robert DuGrenier

Alice Eckles

Perez C. Ehrich

Kenny Eicher

Janet Eldridge-Taylor

Michael D. Ellenbogen

Judith Ellers

Helen Ellis

Vicky Eng

Barrack Evans

Catherine E. Fales

Jonny Farrow

Denise Fink

Kathleen Fleming

Peggy A. Floume

Betsy Fram

Kate Franklin

Marcie Becker Freeman

Dona Mara Friedman

Eric Friedmann

Randy Frost

Keith W. Gallup

Gisela Gamper

Charlotte Ghiorse

Kate Goetz

Colin Goldberg

Ruck Goldreyer

Robin Dorothy Grace

Ann Graham

Katherine G. Gray

Vedanta and Robert Griffith

Leslie A. Gussin

Adam Hagen

Eben Haines

Joel Hallenbeck

Anne E. Harhay

Jo Harrison

Stacy Harshman

David Hatfield

Kathleen Havens

Irma Hawkins

Cindy Heath

Lesley B. Heathcote

Donald B. Heintze

Brian Hewitt

Kelly E. Hickey

Beth Kaplan Hildick-Smith

Ghetta G. Hirsch

Jenna Hobbs

Jennifer Hooley

Jacob Houston

Nancy Howe

Betsy Hubner

Barbara Ishikura

Victoria Jefferies

Alan Jeffery

Valerie Johnson

Doris Kail

Asheley Kapelewski

Marsha L. Karle

Muffy V. Kashkin Grollier

Elinor A. Katz

Jacqueline M. Kelly

Thom Kerr

Carla Kimball

Jennifer Kimball

Clarence King

Rose and Richard Klebes

Mary Klesse

Travis Kline

Judith Kniffin

Stephanie G. Kossmann

Cristine Kossow

Jean Kroeber

Leena Kutti

Ned Lacy

David C. Ladd

Robert H. Lafond

Crystal V. Lamb

Katya Lebrija

Margo Lemieux

Denise M. Letendre

Marian Lewis Wohlsen

Deborah M. Liljegren

Anharad Llewelyn

Mary Fran Lloyd

Andy Longacre

Patricia G. Lovell

Marya Lowe

Carol Luders

Linda Lynton

Carol MacDonald

Georgine MacGarvey and 
Steve Holman

Jill Magi

Richard Manley

Jean Elizabeth Manning

Jeanne Marklin

Pamela Marron

Suzette Marie Martin

Linda Masten

Ronn T. Mattia

Laura McCallum

Kate McPhee

Thomas J. Merwin

Julie Merwin

Jack Metzger

Linda and Robert 
Mielenhausen

Laurie S. Miles

Charles Scott Miller

Catherine W. Minnery

ARTISTS / ARTIST+ FAMILY MEMBERS
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PO Box 617, Manchester, VT 05254

LOCATION:

SVAC Drive / West Road
Manchester Center, VT 05254

svac.org
802-362-1405

          @sovtarts

         @southernvermontartscenter

Southern Vermont Arts Center is a 
multidisciplinary arts organization in 
Manchester, VT with a mission to 
promote and nurture the arts. SVAC 
strives to provide opportunities for 
local and regional artists, to 
introduce the wider community to 
artwork and performances of 
national relevance, and to engage 
diverse audiences. To do this, SVAC 
creates a community space for the 
arts through exhibitions and events 
at Yester House and the Elizabeth  
de C. Wilson Museum; concerts and 
performances in the Louise Arkell 
Pavilion; adult art workshops and 
children’s camps in the Hay Madeira 
Education Studios; and trails 
throughout its 100-acre campus and 
the Stroup Family Sculpture Park.

Southern Vermont Arts Center is  
a 501(c)(3) organization. All gifts 
are tax deductible to the extent 
allowable by law.
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Chalice Mitchell

Dan Mosheim

Catherine Moulis

Robert J. Moylan

Maggie J. Muldoon

Allison Munoz

Pat Musick Carr

Paul E. Myers

Andrea G. Myklebust

Elizabeth Nagle

Kathleen Needell

Joan Nellhaus

Christine Nemec

Tony Nuvallie

Elizabeth O’Brien

Nora M. O’Donnell

John Clarke Olson

Cathy Osman

Gertrude Pagliaro

Denise Paglina

Judy Pagnucco

Gloria Palmer

Merriann Panarella

Francine Panely

Amy Panitz

Ivor Parry

Walter J. Pasko*

Vanessa Pastore

Nancy Arthage Patterson

Matthew Peake

Gail Peck

Elizabeth H. Perrott

Christopher Pierce

Lori Pietropaoli

Jeannie L. Podolak

Anna Polesny

Monica Pommier Kravitt

MaryPat Porinchak

Elysyn Porter

Hayal Pozanti

Emily M. Prosper

Ellen W. Questel

Abby Raeder

Dale Raisig

Jan Raymond

Edwin Reade

Todd Reuben

Anne Marie Richardson

Bryan K. Richheimer

Elizabeth A. Ricketson

Marne Rizika

Anna Noelle Rockwell

Gillian Rose Rodriguez

Cynthia Rosen

Ron Rosenstock

Barbara Rowles

Linda Rubinstein

Brian N Sage

Michelle Samour and  
Steve Lenox

Barbara H. Sarvis

David Alan Sausville

Carlin Scherer

James Schlessinger

Steven W. Schlussel

Irene Schultz

Michael B. Schwartz

Claudia R. Schwartz

Anthony Schwartz

Mary Schwartz

Olga Schwede

Ann Scott

Marcie Scudder

Stanton G. Sears

Vicky Seelen and Tad 
Lawrence

Timothy Segar

Eric Seplowitz

Karen Seward

Ruth Shafer

Ross Sheehan

Margaret Shipman

Shannon Shreve

Dianne Shullenberger

Mark Q. Sickler

Shari Siegel

Angela Sillars

Lauren A. Silver

Roxanne Skinner

Gail Skudera

Carol and Michael Smith

Raymond J. Smith

Susan Spengler

Kathy Stark

Carol D. Stephens

Catherine L. Stewart

Heather Stivison

Cath Stockbridge

Timothy J. Storch

Piper Strong

Anthony Surratt and  
Todd Harrington

Lian Swiernik

Valerie Takvorian

Diana B. Talcott

Edward Tanenhaus

Rita Tavilla

Terry Teitelbaum

Phil Thorne

Emily Tironi

Sarah Tortora

Jacquiline Touba

Oscar Trugler

Robert J. Tucker

Mary Tyche

Paul Uman

David Utiger

Ron Vallario

Mary-Anne and Bob  
Van Degna

George Van Hook

Darlene Van Sickle

Lynn VanNatta

David Varker

Salvatore Vitagliano

Susan Wadsworth

Katrin Waite

Dana Walrath

Gregg S. Wapner

Thomas Waters

Yevgenia Wayne

Bill Wegener

Triah Weill

Richard D. Weis

Susan Weiss

Dalan Wells and  
Brandon Morgan

Beth Whitaker

Susan J. White

Susan R. Whiteman

Martha Buchanan Wilson

Susan H. Wilson

Elaine Franz Witten

Sarah Witter

Carolyn and William 
Workman

Amy Worth

Suzanne R. Wright

Janet Marie Yeates

Kim Eng Yeo

Sharon Yorke

Ken Young

Helen Young

Ann Young

Bebbins and Jim Yudes

Rebekkah Lynne Ziel
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